
Dear Editor in chief of the World Journal of Orthopedics 

It’s our honor to submit our invited manuscript entitled’ Effect of 

lengthening along the anatomical axis of the femur and its clinical 

impact. Article review’ to your most privileged ‘World Journal Of 

Orthopedics’, hoping that it might gain your valuable concern. 

Our research is an article review, discussing the effect of the lengthening 

of the femur along its anatomical axis using the intramedullary 

distractible rods. We declare that it is an original study, that has not been 

submitted to, or published before in any other journal, meeting or 

conference. Also we declare that there is no conflict of interest related to 

this research, either directly or indirectly. 

Thank you Very Much 

 On Behalf of authors 

Professor Dr Khaled M Emara 

 


